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                MASS SCHEDULE 
      Rosary @ 8:35AM Monday – Friday 
MONDAY, August 1 - Feast of St. Alphonsus 
 6:45 AM  Kimberly Kailer/Lorraine Blum          
 9:00 AM  Michael F. Downes/The McCabe Family 
TUESDAY, AUGUST 2 
 6:45 AM  Mary Alice Salanger/ 
                 Cherie & Bill McIncrow 
 9:00 AM  Ray Corr/Family                  
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 3 
  6:45 AM  Cathy McCauley/Barbara Pauley     
  9:00 AM  ANN:  Charles Martin/Jean & Family 
THURSDAY, AUGUST 4 
St. John Vianney 
 6:45 AM  ANN:  Mary Crosby Burke/ 
                 Husband, Richard 
 9:00 AM  Esther “Betty” Gleason/Peggy Snyder 
FRIDAY, AUGUST 5 
6:45 AM  Joan Reichel/Bill & Tiffany Reubenstein 
9:00 AM Jenny Carbone/Carrie Puzzullo 
SATURDAY, AUGUST 6    
8:00 AM  FIRST SATURDAY MASS LEAGUE 
5:00 PM  Ellen Kendrick/Mark & Kathy Kendrick 
SUNDAY, AUGUST 7  
 7:30 AM  Doris Whelan/Michael Breen      
 8:45 AM  Maggie Hoffsher/Jess Hoffsher           
10:30 AM Patricia Amodio/Laurie Cavallaro     
12:15 PM ANN:  R. J. Peter Byrne/Family         
  4:00 PM  Kevin Yerdon/ 
                  The Brown & Charles Families 
 
READINGS – JULY 30 & 31: 
First Reading:  Ecclesiastes 1:2; 2:21-23     
Second Reading:  Colossians  3:1-5, 9-11 
Gospel:  Luke 12:13-21 
 
 

  LITURGY UPDATE 
Dc. Matthew Lyons will preach August 6 & 7. 

 
WEEKLY CONTRIBUTIONS: 
Regular Collection 7/23 & 24         $15,990.07 
Electronic                                         $  2,428.56    
TOTAL                                            $18,418.63 
Last Year                                          $18,615.93 

 
WELCOME	
  NEW	
  PARISHIONERS:	
  
	
  	
  	
  Daniel	
  &	
  Mary	
  Walker	
  
	
  	
  	
  Matthew	
  Shults	
  
   

 

PASTOR’S NOTES 
Dear Friends, 
 
 First and foremost, I just want to take this 
opportunity to express my gratitude to you for your 
goodness and generosity to the annual Hope Appeal.  I 
know that it is a sacrifice for all of us and I hope you 
will recognize, as I do, that it is a sacrifice worth 
making.  Secondly, I would like to congratulate you on 
another successful Hope Appeal for 2016.  We have 
met and exceeded our goal of $117,000.00! As 
of today, our parish has raised $142,287.00.  
This is tremendous news and our best Hope Appeal to 
date.  Thank you so much for your generosity and 
goodness.  I am so sincerely grateful for your 
generosity.  This parish is a blessing in our local area 
and now, throughout our Diocese, we will help many 
encounter Jesus Christ. 
 
 At the same time I would like to share the Hope 
Appeal by the numbers.  Out of a possible 3,500 
households 766 families have contributed to the 
annual appeal - that's roughly 22% of our parish.  The 
average gift per family is roughly $186.00.  So far, we 
have exceeded our goal by just over $25,000.00.  
Since we have exceeded our goal, half of the overage 
comes back to us at Holy Family for our use! 
 
 So, WE ARE NOT DONE YET - you can still 
contribute to the Hope Appeal and I strongly 
encourage you to do so.  Remember for every dollar 
donated $.50 comes back to Holy Family.  If I could I 
would just like to offer one gentle, pastoral observation 
- currently 22% of our parish has supported the appeal 
and we have been successful.  However, the reality is 
that 78% of the parish has not been heard from.  
Imagine the possibilities for sharing Jesus with others 
if more of our people supported the appeal.  I would 
like to encourage all of those who have not given, to 
please give something because we know, as in our own 
families, that great things are possible when the whole 
family contributes.  While it is a tremendous blessing 
to achieve our goal, the great blessing would be to see 
40-50% or more of our parish contributing to the 
Hope Appeal.   
 
 Again, I cannot thank you enough for your goodness 
and generosity.  Thank you to Phil Catalino and all the 
volunteers who made the Hope Appeal a success. I 
know and have experienced that when we are generous 
to the Lord, the Lord repays us a hundredfold or more! 
     
                                     God bless you, 
                               Fr. Manno 
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Registration for School Year 2016-2017 
Holy Family School is presently accepting 
registrations for the next school year 2016-2017 for 
grades Nursery, PreK & Kindergarten through Grade 
6.  Forms are available at the school office. 

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR 

ATTENTION PARISHIONERS:  We will print the 
“Please Pray For List” on a month-to-month basis.  
If you would like your loved one on the list, please 
call the parish office.  The name will stay on for one 
month.  You must call each month to have the name 
put back on the list. 
Marie Wing, Betty Sabene, Dorothy Pirro, Sandy Dalton, 
Ed Campagna, Hank Smith, Dr. Joseph Thornton, James 
Spinoso, Alison McCauley, Cheryl Davis, Nicole Canavan, 
Christopher Piotrowski, John Graham, Steve Morton, Karen 
Pologa, John Krupka, Kay Kobert, Howie Moore, Barbara 
Poore, Emily Cawthon, Steve Norton, James Kuglics, 
Kimberly K., Stanley Handzel, Mary Kehn, Steve Gaffney, 
Margaret (Peg) Halton, Carol Judge, Mary Jo Smith, Sally 
Doyle Wilson, Lou Wassell, Helen Ann Lynch, Jackie 
Simmons, George Riley, Michael Mastry, Marylou Motto, 
Peter Mastracco, William “Bo” Bochicchio, Tatum Bulger, 
Juliana Canulla, Sophie Barone, Gabe, M. Morton, Karen 
Conte, Marie De Socio, Chris Crandall, Joan Ibas, David 
Campbell, Helen, Paul Campbell, Marlene Claps, Rose 
Noce.  
NOTE:  Due to HIPPA laws, hospitals are not allowed 
to give names of patients to us.  Please notify the 
parish office if you have a loved one in the hospital or 
a nursing home who would like a visit from a priest or 
a deacon. 
 
Welcome Deacon Matthew Lyons 
Please welcome Deacon Matthew Lyons, who will be at 
Holy Family on the weekend of August 6/7 to preach 
at all of our Masses.  Deacon Lyons was ordained a 
transitional deacon in May.  The reason he is referred 
to as a transitional deacon is due to the fact that he 
will only be a deacon for a short period of time as he 
will be ordained a priest in June 2017.  Deacon Lyons 
is from Endicott, NY and a graduate of SUNY 
Binghamton.  This coming year he will conclude his 
studies for the priesthood at Theological College and 
the Catholic University of America in Washington, 
DC.  Please welcome Deacon Lyons to Holy 
Family! 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
MONDAY, AUGUST 1 
  3:00 PM  Divine Mercy Novena – Church 
  7:00 PM  Marian Consecration – Shrine 
 TUESDAY, AUGUST 2  
  3:00 PM  Divine Mercy Novena – Church 
  7:00 PM  Baptism Class - #1 
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 3 
  9:30 AM  Coffee Hour – Church Hall 
  3:00 PM  Divine Mercy Novena – Church 
  7:00 PM  Charismatic Prayer Group – MPR 
  8:00 PM  AA – Cafeteria 
THURSDAY, AUGUST 4   
  3:00 PM  Divine Mercy Novena – Church 
  6:00 PM  Martin Society Holy Hour for the  
                  Priesthood - Church 
  7:00 PM  Daughters in Adoration – Chapel 
FRIDAY, AUGUST 5   
  1:00 PM  Eucharistic League & Nocturnal 
                  Adoration - Chapel 
  3:00 PM  Divine Mercy Novena – Church 
SATURDAY, AUGUST 6 
 7:00 AM  Men’s Prayer Group – MPR  
 3:00 PM  Divine Mercy Novena- Church 
 3:30 PM  Confessions – Church 
       KNIGHTS SELLING LOTTERY TICKETS 
SUNDAY, AUGUST 7 
 8:45 Mass – Children’s Liturgy of the Word – 
                      Church Hall   
 3:00 PM  Divine Mercy Novena – Church 
 5:00 PM  Life Teen – Church Hall 
 

BEREAVEMENT 
As the mountains surround Jerusalem, so the Lord 
surrounds His people both now and forevermore.  

Psalm 125.2 
MAY THEY REST IN PEACE 

Catherine Schilling, Querino Libratore, 
Paul LaValle 

 
The Summer Grotto Series on Marian 
Consecration will continue Monday at 7PM in the 
Grotto.  If you missed any session, not to worry 
…come anyways!  Fr. Jason is leading the parish 
on this series (2 weeks left) on Marian 
Consecration.  Those who would like to re-
consecrate are most welcome.  You do not have 
to make all the meetings or even read the book to 
participate in the series.  Please bring your rosary 
and a lawn chair.    
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HOLY FAMILY OUTREACH 

August   2016 
 3th  – Coffee Hour - “Footwear Matters” Q&A  
            by SOS 
 10th – Senior / Homebound Deliveries 
 11th  – Sandwich making, 1:00PM 
 13th & 14th – Food Collection Weekend 
 15th – Food Sorting 
  17th – Young at Heart  
 

Pantry items needed:  laundry soap, dish soap, 
deodorant, paper towels, toothpaste  
NEEDED:  Soup Supper Ministry – We need two 
people to coordinate the Ash Wednesday Soup Supper 
Ministry.  Project involves about two weeks of time.  
Please call Bridget at Parish Office. 
 
NEEDED: FARM PRODUCE PICK UP – Needed 
someone(s) to pick up 3 to 4 boxes of fresh produce 
once a week from Matthew 25 Farm in Tully from 
August through October for our Food Pantry. Call 
Parish Office 
 
HOME HEALTH AID/HANDYMAN LIST:  Are 
you a Home Health Aid or Handyman – Contact 
Bridget to be included on our Home Health Aid/ 
Handyman list. 
 

Household items to donate?  Call Catholic 
Charities, Refugee Resettlement Program, Mary 
Alibrandi 474-7428 X 31.  They will pick items up. 
 
In your Prayer of Petition: (from Dc. Bob’s homily) 
• Be persistent in your asking 
• Trust God with the answer 
• Consider whether God is calling you to be a part of 

the answer 
 

SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE 
The weekend of August 6 & 7, we will be having a 
School Supply drive for the students of Our Lady of 
Pompei School. They have 90 students in grades K 
through 6.  Sr. Helen, the principal, has asked for the 
following items: 
Crayola markers, white board markers, single subject 
notebooks, #2 pencils, glue sticks, tissues, hand 
sanitizer & disinfecting wipes.  Please help us provide 
for the students of Our Lady of Pompei. 
 

BAPTISM CLASS 
NEXT BAPTISM CLASS 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 2, 2016 
FROM 7 PM to 8:15 PM 

PASTORAL CARE OFFICE:   
Sr. Caryn Haas, D.S.M.P. Please call:  488-3139, ext. 
23 to make arrangements for the baptism of your child.    
WE STRONGLY RECOMMEND THAT COUPLES 
ATTEND THE BAPTISMAL CLASS BEFORE THE 
BABY IS BORN. Normally, baptisms are the 2nd and 
4th Sundays of the month.  
  

Bible	
  Land	
  Adventure	
  2016	
  
A	
  GIFT	
  FROM	
  GOD	
  	
  

The	
  Church	
  of	
  St.	
  Michael	
  &	
  St.	
  Peter	
  	
  
Parish	
  Center	
  

August	
  1st	
  through	
  5th,	
  9am	
  –	
  Noon	
  
To	
  register	
  or	
  for	
  more	
  information	
  
Call	
  the	
  Faith	
  Formation	
  Office	
  	
  

@	
  469-­‐6600	
  ext.	
  103	
  	
  
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
“This is visiting and spending time with Jesus in the 
sacred host.  It is an expression of our love for Jesus 
Who loves us so much that He never wants to leave us 
and stays with us day and night in the Blessed 
Sacrament.  The visit to the Blessed Sacrament is a 
great treasure of the Catholic Faith.”  (Pope John Paul 
II, 1970).  The Adoration Chapel is open to anyone 
who wishes to spend time in adoration of Jesus Christ.  
We encourage adorers to commit to a specific hour.  
Call Tom Colabufo at 487-8377.  
 
 

NEW PARISH DIRECTORY COMING 
SOON!!! 
We have a limited number of extra parish 
directories ordered. 
If you did not participate in the portrait sessions, 
but would like one, you may reserve a copy by 
sending your name, address, phone number, and 
a check for $10 payable to Holy Family, to the 
Parish Office, attention Sue.  We will publish the 
dates they will be available at the end of the 
summer.  THANK YOU! 
 

WEDDING BANNS 
II – Elizabeth Sierotnik & Tyler Zysk 

I – Erin Welch & Gregory Fair 
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Life Teen welcomes all students in grades 9-12 

Sundays, Mass at 4pm, Life Night 5-7 pm, Church Hall. 
chris@holyfamilyyouth.com call 382-7883. 
 
Text @mrspilka to 81010 to receive updates and 
reminders of what is going on with our Life Teen 
Youth Program. 
 
7/31:  Life Teen Basketball followed by praying  
          the Rosary  
 
8/7:  Last Senior Take Over 
 
8/14:  Senior Sendoff 
 
Would you like to cook a meal for Life Teen? 
Every Sunday evening our Life Teen students and core  
team share a meal together after the 4PM Mass as part 
of their Life Night.  It is an important part of their 
fellowship.  Is there something special you enjoy 
preparing?  If you would like to share your gift and 
talent of cooking, please contact Kathy Czajak at  
468-2041.  She can help with all the details and some 
ideas!  Thank You 
 

 
God is Good All the Time, All the Time God is Good! 
Welcomes all students grade 6-8 are welcome. 
Do not let anyone look down on you because you are 
young, but be an example for the believers in your 
speech, your conduct, your love, faith, and purity. – 
1 Timothy 4:12 
 
Starting this fall:  Monday nights, 6:15-7:30 in the 
church hall. 
 
For more information contact Vince & Patty 
DeAngelo at 488-5884 or  
vincent.l.dangelo@gmail.com or call 488-3139.  
 
8/22:-  Join us for our final summer get together – an 
EDGE themed ice cream social.  You bring a friend and 
we will bring the games, ice cream, and toppings!  6 – 
8PM. 
 
 
 

Have you been looking for a ministry to get involved 
with?  We are expanding our program this fall and now 
would be a great time to join our team.  Time 
commitments are low, but the payoff is huge!  Please 
contact Vince and Patty De’Angelo at 
vince@holyfamilysyr.org or through the Faith 
Formation Office if you are interested, 488-5884. 
 
FAITH FORMATION DATES & EVENTS 
 
OUR 2016/2017 FALL/SPRING Faith Formation 
calendar and registration forms will be available 
soon!  Visit us at holyfamilysyr.org to download 
registration/permission forms or pick one up in the 
Faith Formation Office.   
 
FAITH FORMATION WILL NO LONGER BE HELD ON 
TUESDAY NIGHTS! 
The following changes will be made in the upcoming 
year to improve Faith Formation: 

• Grades K, 1, 3, 4, 5, & 6:  will be offered on 
Sundays from 10 – 11:15AM and Mondays 
from 6:15-7:30PM 

• Grade 2 Faith Formation will be offered only on 
Monday nights from 6:15 – 7:30PM.  The 
sacraments of Reconciliation and First 
Communion are taught during Grade 2 and it is 
necessary that your child is thoroughly prepared. 
It is highly recommended that, if you have a 
child in Grade 1, they attend Faith Formation 
in order to help prepare them for the upcoming 
Grade 2 Sacramental Preparation year. 

• Grade 7 & 8 Faith Formation will be offered on 
Monday nights only in the church hall from 
6:15 – 7:30PM.  This will be taught using the 
EDGE ministry curriculum. 

• Confirmation 1 will continue on Sundays from 
10 -11:30AM and Confirmation 2 will continue 
on Sundays from 11:45AM – 1:15PM.  There 
will be 3 required Masses for C1 and C2 to 
attend as a group and this is during a class time, 
with C1 attending Mass at 10:30AM and C2 
attending at the 12:15PM Mass.  If you have a 
child who attends parochial high school, it is 
required that they attend the second year of 
Confirmation but, it is not mandatory that they 
attend Confirmation 1.  (Though it is highly 
recommended that your child does attend). 
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MUSIC MINISTRY 
This Weekend: 
   5:00 PM  Rob Morey, Trudy Butler 
   8:45 AM  Gabrielle Giacovelli, Tony Alvaro 
 10:30 AM  Gabrielle Giacovelli, Tony Alvaro 
 12:15 PM  Mikell DiGiorgio, Trudy Butler 
   4:00 PM  Holy Family Praise & Worship Band   
 
Next Weekend: 
    5:00 PM  Gabrielle Giacovelli, Trudy Butler 
    8:45 AM  Kristy Morgan, Tony Alvaro 
  10:30 AM  Kristy Morgan, Tony Alvaro 
   12:15 PM  Kristy Morgan, Trudy Butler 
   4:00 PM  Holy Family Praise & Worship Band 

 
SOCIAL MEDIA & HOLY FAMILY 
LIKE us on 
Facebook:Facebook.com/HolyFamilyChurchSyracuse 
FOLLOW US ON TWITTER:  @HolyFamSyr 

 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD  
Children’s Liturgy of the Word is available at the 
8:45 mass every week. This is open to children 
ages 3 and up, and parents are always welcome 
too. If you have questions or are interested in 
volunteering, please contact Kristin Shanahan, 
Olivia Colabufo, or the parish office.  
 
The First Friday Charismatic Masses celebrated by 
Fr. Amedeo Guida will be held every month at 
Sacred Heart in Cicero at 6:30 PM. 
 

REMINDER 
FIRST FRIDAY ADORATION 

AUGUST 5 
Please consider joining the Eucharistic League or 
Nocturnal Adoration Society for 1 hour of 
adoration on the first Friday of each month.  
Eucharistic League hours are from 1 – 9PM 
Friday – call 468-2828.  Nocturnal Adoration 
hours are from 9PM Friday – 8AM Saturday – call 
638-5416.  New members are needed and 
welcome! 
 
WELCOME NEW CHRISTIANS: 
Grayson Patrick Duschen child of 
   Michael & Kristin Duschen 
Jamieson Timothy Macintyre child of 
   James Barfield & Julie Martin  
Ashlin Marie O’Hara child of 
   Michael & Eileen O’Hara 

 
Confessions will no longer be available at Holy 
Family on Wednesday evenings due to the 
departure of two of our priests.  We encourage you 
to seek the Sacrament of Reconciliation on 
Saturdays at Holy Family from 3:30pm to 4:45PM 
or to call our parish office to make an appointment. 

Thank you for your understanding! 
We also encourage you to take advantage of the 
confession times available at the Franciscan Place 
in Destiny USA: 

Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confession): 
              Monday:  2pm – 4pm 
              Tuesday:  2pm – 4pm 
              Wednesday:  2pm – 4 pm 
              Thursday:  10am – 12 pm & 2pm – 4pm 
              Friday:  10am – 12pm & 2pm – 4 pm 
              Saturday:  11am – 2pm 

Phone:  (315) 471-9511 
       
 

ONGOING BOTTLE DRIVE 
For Our Youth Groups 

Do you have empty bottles and cans that you would 
like to donate to our Youth Group?  Central City Bottle 
Redemption Center will continue to receive drop off 
donations at 224 Chapel Dr., anytime Monday – 
Friday, 9AM – 6PM and Saturday 9AM – 3PM.  
Please specify Life Teen or Edge when dropping off.  
Every nickel counts. 
 
 

BASILICA OF THE SACRED HEART 
PARISH FESTIVAL 

AUGUST 6TH  
   The Basilica of the Sacred Heart, Syracuse invites 
you to join them for a day of food, fun and festivities at 
their annual parish festival on Saturday, August 6th 
from 2 – 9PM. 
   There will be plenty of Polish and American food, 
live music, raffles, gift baskets and children’s 
activities. 
   The festival takes place in the Parish Center behind 
the school on Park Avenue in Syracuse. 
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ELIZABETH MINISTRY NEEDS YOUR 
GIFT OF TIME 
At the Elizabeth Ministry, we offer peer support to 
women who are in difficult positions such as a new 
mother, someone recovering after surgery/illness or 
anyone who is in need of support, companionship or 
comfort. We will lend an ear to listen and a heart to 
care.  If you feel moved to share your gift of time, 
please consider this ministry.  If we can be of service 
to you please call on us! 
 
For	
  support	
  call	
  Rita	
  Condon	
  at	
  673-­‐9458	
  or	
  email	
  
Elizabethministryrita@gmail.com.	
  Remember	
  we	
  
are	
  an	
  outreach	
  of	
  the	
  John	
  Paul	
  Il	
  Center	
  For	
  
Women.	
  Check	
  us	
  out	
  at	
  
www.jpiicenterforwomen.com!	
  
Thank	
  you	
  and	
  God	
  Bless~	
  
 
2 Weeks to Find a Home! 
Hard as Nails Ministries is looking for a family (widows 
or elderly couples preferred) to host 4 young adult 
women for 9 months as they seek to fulfill God's plan 
for their lives! All that is needed is a place to sleep, 
shower, and do laundry as many of them will be 
traveling for most of the year anyway. Food is already 
provided for them. Please call Elisa at 208-539-
6069 for more info as soon as possible, a home is 
needed by August 1st. 
 
 
A FAMILY PERSPECTIVE: 
In today’s gospel Jesus teaches us:  “One’s life does 
not consist of possessions.”  We spend so much time 
working to obtain more stuff; we don’t have time for 
the people in our lives.  What is enough?  Are the 
words of Jesus, “You fool”, meant for us?  
 
 
 
 

LOSE 10 POUNDS BY CHRISTMAS 
Learn how eating less, moving more and praying can 
help by joining Pray it Off – a FREE one of a kind 
Catholic Weight Loss Group.  3-Month Commitment.  
September 8th through December 8th, 2016.  Meets 
every Thursday 6 – 7PM.  MEN, women and teenagers 
are welcome.  $5.00 Registration Fee.  Call Ellen M. 
McCauley @ 447-4676 before September 4th to join or 
with questions. 
 
 

PARISH STAFF  
Rev. John D. Manno, Pastor, Vicar Forane 
Rev. Jason Hage, Parochial Vicar 
Deacon Bob Fangio, Deacon 
 
FAITH FORMATION OFFICE:  488-5884 
Denise Pedercini, Director of Faith Formation 
Lisa Vignogna, First Reconciliation/First Communion 
Elizabeth Garn, Secretary, Faith Formation 
Christopher Spilka, Youth & Young Adult Ministry 
Vincent D’Angelo, Edge Coordinator 
 
PARISH OFFICE:  488-3139 
Sr. Anna Maria Bilotta, Pastoral Care 
Sr. Caryn Haas, Pastoral Care, ext. 23 
Sr. Kathy Stark, Evangelization 
Bridget Buttner, Holy Family Outreach, ext. 24 
Dave Callahan, Business Manager 
Donna Alvaro, Administrative Assistant 
Patti Brigati, Secretary 
Debbie Germano, Secretary 
Michele Lynch, Data Processing/Tuition Manager 
Sue Cunningham, Communications 
Ron Burns, Maintenance Supervisor 
Steve Burns, Maintenance 
 
MUSIC OFFICE:  487-1737 
Rob Morey, Director of Music Ministry 
 
SCHOOL STAFF  
SCHOOL OFFICE:  487-8515 
Sr. Christina Marie Lucyznski, Principal 
Mickey DeSantis, Business Administrator 
Karen Broton, Secretary 
 
 

THOUGHTS TO PONDER: 
When we pray 
God hears more than we say, 
Answers more than we ask,  
Gives more than we imagine, 
In His own time,  
In His own Way. 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
BLOOD PRESSURE SCREENING WILL NOT 
BE AVAILABLE IN THE SUMMER MONTHS. 
WE’LL RESUME AGAIN IN OCTOBER! 
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EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS: 
AUGUST 6 & 7:    
 5:00 PM  Susan Brennan, Susan Cutri,             
                 Mark Kay, Kathy Kendrick,  
                 Suzanne Kuppel, Mary Lou Lake, 
                 Carol Latini, Tony Mitchell,                 
                 Linda Vishnesky, Susan Weigel,   
                 Sharon Wells     
7:30 AM  Janice Bader, Frank Bellso,                
                Joe DeGirolamo, Jean Moth, Kathy Rudy, 
                Robert Steves, Sharon Williams 
 8:45AM  Joseph & Margaret Cerio,  
                Kevin Didio, Laura Meluni,    
                Geoff & Barb Parkes,            
                Paul Morrell, Marcia Ryan,         
                Anne Sheridan, Kathy Spencer,           
                Sarah Streiff                            
10:30AM Lucille Adorante, Ann Betts,           
                Jack & Eleanor Caltabiano,               
                M. E. Chamberland, Mary Harkola,   
                Jim & Mary Curry, Karen Wheeler,      
                Mary Ellen Masterpole, Rosemary Smith 
12:15PM Mary Fangio, Cathy Jenkins,                 
                Michael Natoli, James Pirro,          
                Jamie Rae, Nancy Scheutzow           
                Jodi Smolen          
 4:00PM  Jackie Allen, Andrew Bowman,     
                Lorraine Dardani, Shelly Dodge, 
                James Evans, Elizabeth Garn,   
                Joe Guadagnolo, Scott Harris,    
                Ben Hunter, Ed & Shelly Terzolo   
    
LECTORS – AUGUST 6 & 7: 
   5:00 PM  Deb Troiano, Kathleen Wheeler     
  7:30 AM  Dan McGuire, Paula Meseroll       
  8:45 AM  Chelsea Parkes, Paul Streiff    
10:30 AM  Angelica Conway, Stephanie Melnyczuk   
 12:15 PM  Helen Ann Lynch, Doreen Plony       
  4:00 PM  Michael Assaf, Juanita Williams  
   
 ATAR SERVERS – AUGUST 6 & 7: 
  5:00 PM  Joseph Desocio, Andy Troiano,     
                  Alexa & Makenzie Robbins          
 7:30 AM  Jim, Pat, Joey & Phil McGarvey    
 8:45 AM Sean & Daniel Alvaro,             
                Abigail & Maggie Walsh             
10:30 AM John Gaffney, Brian Myers,            
                 Maggie Smith, Lily Young         
12:15 PM Isaiah Apps, Michael Desimone,      
                 Anthony Orendorf, Acelynn Thomas       
  4:00 PM Paul & Raphael Evans,               
                 Ricky Guy, Matthew Harris   

A NOTE FROM FATHER JASON 
If you are not aware, a French priest by the name 
of Father Jacques Hamel was killed this past 
week while he was celebrating daily Mass with his 
parishioners in Normandy.  The two terrorists 
stormed the altar and held Father Jacques 
hostage before they decided to take his life in 
front of those present in the church.  Pope Francis 
as well as the French Prime Minister have both 
publicly expressed their deep grief at the news of 
this terribly violent act.  Pope Francis has asked 
all Catholics to be spiritually united with the 
people of the Diocese of Rouen in a special way 
this coming week.  Father Jacques was known by 
his confreres as an “extraordinary priest”…he was 
a great man.  May we continue to pray asking for 
our hearts to be transformed from hatred and 
judgment to love and compassion, as we continue 
to be the beacon’s of Christ’s light in this world 
overshadowed by darkness. 
 
 

GIFT BEARERS 
AUGUST 6 & 7 

5:00 PM – Mark & Kathy Kendrick  
8:45 AM – Jess Hoffsher 

Parishioners:  If you have an intention for a loved one 
coming up at a weekend Mass and would like to bring 
up the gifts, call Esther @ 487-5466. 
 
 
 
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  Young	
  at	
   Heart 	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  
Aug	
  17	
  -­‐	
  St	
  Kateri	
  National	
  Shrine	
  
	
   	
   Auriesville,	
  NY	
  
	
   	
   Turning	
  Stone	
  Casino	
  
	
   	
   7:45am	
  departure	
  	
  (behind	
  the	
  rectory)	
  
	
   	
   8:30pm	
  return	
  	
   	
  

Bring	
  bag	
  lunch	
  
Cost:	
  	
  $35	
  

	
   	
   Add	
  $10	
  if	
  Membership	
  Dues	
  are	
  not	
  paid	
  
	
   	
   	
   Casino:	
  	
   $15	
  Free	
  play	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  $5	
  Food	
  
Contact:	
  	
  	
  Esther	
  Wood	
  487-­‐5466	
  
	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  Cathy	
  Jenkins	
   487-­‐3949	
  


